P|CC

Philippine International
Convention Center

NOTICE TO PROCEED

June 7, 2021

Engr. Jay-ar B. Guanzon

General Manager

GREENGEN INC.

Unit 101, Greengen Bldg.

Maharlika Highway, Brgy. Valenzuela
Sta. Rosa, Nueva Ecija

Sir:

The attached Request for Services No. 019-21, having been approved, Notice Is hereby
given to GREENGEN INC. for the Preventive Maintenance Service of Various
Substation Equipment, in the amount of One Hundred Ninety Thousand Pesos
(® 190,000.00), VAT Inclusive. The completion of work shall be completed within thirty
(30) warking days after the receipt of this Notice.

Thus, you are responsible to effect the services enumerated under the Terms of Reference.
You may coordinate with the PICC authorized representative, Engr. Percival M. Salonga,
Asst. Director, TSD-EECSD at 8789-4789 loc. 7048, for other details of the service.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the

space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Office of the BAC
Secretariat.,

Very truly yours,

-,

RENA . PADILLA
Gener: nager

I acknowledge receipt of this Notice on June 2V 747\

Name of the Representative of the Bidder: __ S A1 -AR  ©- GuUhMIeN

Authorized Signature: @T"
f’\u
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